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Welcome to the L’Arche Australia end of year Newsletter. We continue to live life to the 

full within our communities as we live out our L’Arche Mission. 
 

Meeting of the National Listening and Speaking Group (Sub-Committee of the 

L’Arche Australia National Board) 

NLSG Members: Mark T. (Adelaide), Stewart T. (Melbourne), 
Garry F. (Hobart), Rose McL, Sam L. (Bendigo), Marilena P. 
(Sydney) & Anne L. (Brisbane) and their companions. 

 
The meeting opened with a welcome to country and a welcome 

to those joining the group for the first time: Mark and Sam. 
We also discussed news from each community and from 

L’Arche Australia.        

L’Arche Australia Mandate (Easy read Version) approved by the NLSG. 

The different areas were shared amongst three groups compromising Sydney and Brisbane, Adelaide and 

Hobart, Bendigo, and Melbourne. 

Areas:  

 
Living out the values                                    Leadership                                                  Unity and Solidarity       

                                                    

  

Formation                             Spiritual Growth                                Communication and Fundraising            
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I am, we are: Representing our communities. 

 
This session was to enable NLSG 

members to represent all the 

members living with disabilities in 

their communities. We watched a 

video from L’Arche Sudbury called 

“I am…” then there was a 

discussion about representation 

with the whole group followed by 

small group discussions then 

sharing of what they discussed.  

Representatives recorded for them 

and others in their communities. 

➢ Who am I/they? 

➢ What brings me/them joy? 

➢ What things I/they love? 

➢ What makes me/them sad? 

➢ What are my/their dreams?  

   

What was the learning? 
We learnt things about people in other communities. 
Common things we found we liked: work, shopping, traveling, sharing life together. 
 

                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
                                                 NLSG members and their Companions 
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We also discussed the “L’Arche Festival of Light” and the “Walking Together with L’Arche”. 

 

Photos from those events and celebration from those who were able to participate.  

 

   

 
 

 

 
 

We are deeply thankful for your support for L’Arche Australia over the past 
year. 

“No act of kindness, however small, is ever wasted” (Aesop) 
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Could you be a regular donor to L’Arche Australia? 
Regular Donors help us in L’Arche Australia in supporting current communities and growing new communities. 
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